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CHILDREN	IN	NEED	SPECIAL!!!!	
 
 

 

 
 

Last week Wyre Forest School staff and pupils took part in BBC Children in Need. 
 

Using the Just Giving page and cash donations as a school we managed to raise £413 for 
BBC Children in Need! What an amazing amount. Thank you to all staff and pupils for your 
donations, your kindness and generosity is incredible and there are children out there who 
more than ever at this tricky time need a little extra support. So, thank you all so much, we 
have proven just how wonderful Wyre Forest School is once again!  
 
In the classroom, the staff and children in HAZEL class all did the 25-minute Joe Wicks PE 
Challenge along with lots of children all around the country and watched him complete his 
24 hours! It was very tiring and lots of fun. Connor dressed up as Tigress from Kung Fu 
Panda for the day and Rebecca loved wearing her home clothes and Pudsey ears. Even 
Natalie’s dog Dexter joined in and dressed up in his Pudsey Ears!  

 
 
 
 
 
	
 
 
 



 
CHERRY	&	ASH	Class	news	
On Children in Need Day CHERRY and ASH Class have been thinking about some of the 
things that they need to keep them happy and safe. We decided that we need the cleaners 
at school, as they keep our school clean and safe every day, but especially so at the 
moment. We decorated their storage cupboard as a surprise, to thank 
them for their hard work and keeping us safe at school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Class 12S took part in a sponsored silence for Children In Need, all pupils had 
a great time and we carried on learning about the charity to gather evidence 
for our Community OCR module. Thank you to all the parents who donated.  
 
 
BIRCH Class enjoyed making Pudsey hats and joining in with Joe Wicks too! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
Some staff and students were 
celebrating it at home too whilst 
remote learning and working from 
home! 
 
 
 
 



OAK Class enjoyed some crafting activities for Children in Need. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	

	
9BW were also joining in with Joe Wicks in their classroom 
	

	
	
	
	


